
Letter of Recognition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent Volunteer's Name], 

We would like to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your tireless efforts and 

unwavering support as a parent volunteer at [School Name]. Your dedication to our school 

mission has not gone unnoticed, and we are truly fortunate to have you as a part of our 

community. 

Your contributions, whether in the classroom, at events, or behind the scenes, have made a 

significant impact on our students and staff. The time and energy you invest in our school not 

only enriches the educational experience for our children, but also fosters a strong sense of 

community among parents, teachers, and students alike. 

Thank you once again for your commitment and support. We look forward to continuing our 

partnership in making [School Name] a nurturing and inspiring place for our children. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


